
BLUMENORT SCHOOL  
Inspired to Learn for Life!  Inquire, Include, Imagine. 

 

 
 

April 13, 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope all is going well for you and your family during this recent time. 
 
This past Thursday, we let you know that our staff was busy preparing the second student Home 
Learning Package for the remaining weeks of April. 
 
Today, we would like to inform you on how that will actually look...  
 
● Home Learning Package #2 will be available on: 

 

○ Thursday, April 16th from 8:30am - 4:00pm & Friday, April 17th from 8:30am - 10:00am 
 

● To sign up, please visit the Parent Portal and choose ​either​ ​a time under Mr. Schettler ​or​ a time 
under Mrs. Thiessen.  More about this in a minute. 

 
● You will book the appointment using the name of your YOUNGEST child at our school. 

 
● Once there, you will have the option to select a pickup time during a 15-minute window. 

 
● Those who choose a time under Mr. Schettler will pick up their items using our Main Bus Loop. 

  
● Those who choose a time under Mrs. Thiessen will pick up their items using our Rear Gym Doors. 

Access will be through the old staff parking lot. 
 

● Once you have made your way to our school, please remain in your car at the location you signed up 
for and wait to be directed to your awaiting package. Please check the label on the package to 
ensure it is the correct one.  

 
● At the same time, we would like to ask that if you have any items that need to be returned to our 

school - e.g. work from the first package, classroom library books, locker locks, library books, etc. 
please place them in a secure bag and label ​who it is for​ and ​your family name​. 

 
● In order for us to have your items ready to roll, we ask that you please sign up by Wednesday at 

10pm. 
 

Once again, as we work our way through the updates that come our way daily, we would like to remind 
everyone to please check out the COVID-19 Updates link that is found on both our school and divisional 
websites for all the latest.  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 

 
Thank you, 
Dave Schettler 
Principal, Blumenort School 

Principal - Dave Schettler: dschettler@hsd.ca / Vice-Principal - Corinne Thiessent: cothiessen@hsd.ca 
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